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Crime and Disorder Sub-Committee
27 APRIL 2017

Present: Councillors: Roger Clarke (Chairman), Toni Bradnum (Vice-Chairman), 
Andrew Baldwin, Alan Britten and David Coldwell

Apologies: Councillors: Christine Costin and Adrian Lee

Also Present: Councillors: Leonard Crosbie and Jim Sanson

13  MINUTES

The minutes of the meeting held on 13th December 2016 were approved as a 
correct record of the meeting. 

14  DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS' INTERESTS

There were no declarations of interest. 

15  ANNOUNCEMENTS

There were no announcements. 

16  PROTOCOL FOR THE SCRUTINY OF CRIME AND DISORDER MATTERS

The sub-committee noted the protocol which outlined the key provisions of the 
relevant legislation, the Terms of Reference of the sub-committee, its duty to 
meet at least once a year, the role of scrutinising the CSP Plan and 
performance reports, the ability to give notice to responsible authorities to 
require their representatives to attend sub-committee meetings or to provide 
information required for Scrutiny.

17  VULNERABLE VICTIM ACTION PLAN - PRESENTED BY THE COMMUNITY 
SAFETY MANAGER

The Community Safety Manager presented the Vulnerable Victim Action Plan 
2016/17 and talked Members through the report providing some examples of 
work which had taken place against some of the actions. 

The Community Safety Manager would circulate to the Members the details of 
the training sessions available under the ‘Young People - Prevent Agenda,’ 
which was designed to raise awareness of key issues linked to radicalisation 
and spotting the signs. 

The Committee welcomed the good work that had taken place under the Action 
Plan. 
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18  SHOPLIFTING PERFORMANCE IMPROVEMENT ACTION PLAN - 
PRESENTED BY SUSSEX POLICE

The Shoplifting Performance Improvement Action Plan 2016/17 was presented 
to the Members by Sussex Police.

The report was summarised for the Members. There were a small number of 
repeat offenders, known to the Police who were targeted. Overall the reporting 
of shoplifting cases had increased. There was new technology available by way 
of a smart phone app, for the shops in town to download onto their smart 
phones, to enable them to report shoplifting quicker and communicate with 
other stores in the town. 

The Sub-Committee welcomed the progress made in the report. 

19  CASUALTY REDUCTION ACTION PLAN - PRESENTED BY WS FIRE AND 
RESCUE SERVICE

The Casualty Reduction Action Plan 2016/17 was presented to the Sub-
Committee by West Sussex Fire and Rescue Service. 

Members noted the positive progress against the actions in the report. 

There had been an increase in serious road related casualties in 2016/17 
compared to 2015/16, despite the proactive work carried out by the Fire and 
Rescue Service. They had struggled to reduce these figures as had not been 
pattern to the incidents and they were often caused by factors out of their 
control. 

The Sub-Committee welcomed the progress made in the report. 

20  DATE OF NEXT MEETING - 12TH DECEMBER 2017

The Sub-Committee noted the date of the next meeting. 

The Chairman of Overview and Scrutiny thanked the Chairman of the Sub-
Committee for his work over the past year, as he would no longer be standing 
as a Member of the Sub-Committee as he would be standing as Chairman of 
the Council in 2016/17. 

The meeting closed at 6.47 pm having commenced at 5.30 pm

CHAIRMAN


